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Human Resources Research Organization (HumRRO) Analysis of Preliminary Results for Class of 2006
The Human Resources Research Organization (HumRRO) analyzed the results of the September and November 2005 CAHSEE administrations to provide an estimate of passing rates for the class of 2006. On March 28, these results were posted on the CDE Web site at http://www.cde.ca.gov/. HumRRO estimates that 89 percent of the class of 2006 has passed both the mathematics and the English-language arts sections of the CAHSEE. Approximately 93 percent of the state’s high school seniors have passed the English-language arts portion of CAHSEE, and 92 percent passed the math portion. In raw numbers, an estimated 47,925 seniors have yet to pass both portions of the CAHSEE as of January. Passing the exit exam is one of a number of graduation requirements students must meet before they can earn a diploma. Updated statewide estimates of the students who have passed the exam will be released as they become available.
Research conducted by HumRRO over the past six years indicates that the CAHSEE is working as intended and has led to a major focus on intensive programs to prepare students with fundamental skills in English and math.
Legislation to Propose Expanded Testing Opportunities
California Education Code Section 60851 requires that the State Superintendent of Public Instruction (SSPI) designate the dates on which the CAHSEE may be administered in school districts. Currently, the administration dates for the CAHSEE are scheduled through the 2007-08 school year. In response to feedback from numerous school districts regarding  the current administration schedule and the anticipated passage of Assembly Bill 2040 (authored by Assemblymember Judy Chu), which would permit summer and Saturday administrations of the CAHSEE, a revised administration schedule has been proposed to the SSPI. Upon approval by the SSPI, the revised dates will be posted to the CDE Web site.

